
SPAM WARNING for Salt Applicators 

 

Please note that there is currently SPAM being sent under the email Earl.Chase@nh.gov.com and 

Patrick.Woodbrey@nh.gov.com. The email contains an invoice and is asking for payment.   

THIS IS NOT A VALID REQUEST.  

 

DES at this time does not accept online payments and the payment mailing address is always: 

NHDES Watershed Management Bureau 

PO Box 95 

Concord, NH 03302 

 

If you received this spam email, immediately stop payment on any payments 

you may have made based on the email. 

 

If you ever have any questions on whether an email or other request is valid please contact Kate 

Politano, the Salt Reduction Program Coordinator, directly using the following contact information. 

 

Telephone:  603-271-5329 

Email: Kate.Politano@des.nh.gov  
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